From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]

Sent: 03 November 2017 09:58

To: National Planning Framework

Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Emily Cummins

Name: Emily
Surname: Cummins

Message:
It’s an absolute disgrace that Drogheda has been left out of the plans yet again !
We are such a big town, do your homework and do the RIGHT THING PLEASE
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